Count Our Lucky Stars!
2025 PARP

What: PARP (Pick a Reading Partner) is a reading challenge designed to engage and involve parents, caregivers
and other adults in fostering the love of reading in children.

East Quogue is representing our reading hours with stars; students will be able to count their lucky stars on the
PARP board in the main hallway. Students and families may read together at home during this time; older
children are encouraged to read to their siblings, pets or stuffed animals. The goal is to read for as many
minutes as possible this month!

When: The East Quogue PTA PARP program will begin on Monday March 3™ and end on Monday March 31,

How: Students will record their reading time on a daily basis in the Beanstack app on their desktops. If you
have any questions regarding Beanstack, please reach out to your child’s classroom teacher.

Why: Reading is fun! And, there are some prizes!

- The top three classrooms by reading hours will receive pizza parties!
- Last year, our students read for over 2,800 hours during PARP. If we beat that total, all classes will
receive an extra 15 minutes of recess!

Happy Reading East Quogue
The East Quogue PTA

Eastquogueptal@gmail.com



